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Narrabeen Education Campus 
Works notification 21 November 2022 

Dear community,  

We are upgrading Narrabeen North Public School and Narrabeen Sports High School with new and improved 
education facilities to support the student community.  

Upcoming works 

From 23-November 2022, temporary school buildings will be installed at the car park next to the Northern Beaches 
Indoor Sports Centre and Narrabeen Sports High School playing field. See map overleaf for details. Perimeter 
fencing will be installed around the work areas to prevent access during these works and remain after the 
temporary school buildings are installed.  

Temporary school buildings are built with safety and comfort in mind. The buildings conform to the same high 
standards required for all NSW public schools. From the heating and air conditioning, natural ventilation and 
lighting – students and teachers can expect to be in a comfortable and safe space.  

There will be no access to the Return and Earn vending machine via Namona Street during the installation of 
temporary school buildings.  

Vehicle movements 

Large vehicle movements, including a mobile crane and trucks, will take place outside of school drop off and pick 
up times. Some equipment will also be delivered outside standard construction hours in line with Transport for NSW 
safety requirements for the movement of oversized vehicles. Traffic control will be in place for the safety of the 
school, motorists and the local community. Access will be maintained to all residential properties at all time. 

Work hours 

Working hours will be 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, and 8am to 12pm Saturday. There will be no work on Sundays 
or Public Holidays unless otherwise notified.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest priority, and we will 
continue to keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your patience as we deliver this important project for the Narrabeen community.  
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Indicative site map of the temporary buildings 
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